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From: 	 McHale, Judith A <McHaleJA@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Friday, January 28, 2011 6:11 AM 
To: 	 H; Mills, Cheryl D; Sullivan, Jacob J 
Subject: 	 FW: from al Jazeera 

FYI, I think we should frame this. 

	Original Message 	  
From: 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 5:44 AM 

To: McHale, Judith A 
Subject: Thank u 

Dear Judith: my congratulations to President Obama for his principled position on Egypt that reflects the overwhelming 
sentiments of the people. I hope he will continue in this direction in these critical days ahead. We again renew our  
interest in a proper interview with him. Frankly, there is no substitute. Sincerely, 

Sent from Aljazeera BlackBerry 

Notice: This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain information that 
is confidential and privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message 
that do not relate to the official business of our firm shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it. 
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